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HOTLINE 

"I am a person of very few words.   

This newsletter will reflect that.” 

 

“SPAGHETTI DINNER.  That is all I had to say; that is all I could think about for last 

month.  We put in all our efforts to ensure the club would have ample funds to serve all 

the non profits that request grants.  We wanted to make sure that President Elect Rod, 

Mr. FITNESS, not only has the muscles to handle the Presidency, but also the money to 

help other organizations." 

 
Editor’s Note: 

Guests and 

Student 

Awards will 

be featured 

in the next 

issue, May 

15, 2017 



  

 

ay is Here...  

 

Spaghetti  is Done  

But we are NOT DONE! 
 

Thank you to the leadership of our Spaghetti Chair Lynn 
Kraus, his committee chairs, and all the hard work of many of 
you. The event was a success.  Although we do not have final 
numbers yet, our treasurer believes that we will have another 
successful year.  Thanks to the work all of you did, we will be 

able to help many organizations in Ft. Bend. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

With the election of our own Jim Kij as District President, all 
eyes are on us.  We must keep doing great things not only for 
our club but for our district as well.  Please consider helping 
Jim, his district board, and let us plan to be more active this 
year. The same way Jim has been there for this club, we must 
be there for him as our District President. 

It is not too late to join us at the District Convention and be at 
the District President’s Installation.  It would be great if we 
could have a great amount of our members not only represent-
ing our club, but also showing Jim our support along with the 
District he is going to lead. 

 

Remember Be Thankful and Keep Smiling! 
 



Pictures of Spaghetti 2017 

Bob was an original founder of the club who put forth the idea to create a spaghetti dinner fundraiser. 

Left are the Hargar-

thers who were the 

Honorary Chairs of 

Spaghetti 2017.   Our 

club president, Carlos 

Perez  is also honored 

by their presence. 

Bob Hargarther 

was there when 

the Exchange 

Club of Sugar 

Land was 

founded, and 

he is here to-

day after 30 

anniversaries 

of this auspi-

cious occasion. 

Congressman Pete 

Olson and wife Nan-

cy were present to 

honor the Hargar-

thers on this occa-

sion. 



First Place in the Spaghetti Sauce Cookoff 

for Best Presentation and Best Sauce went to the Fort Bend ISD  

Fort Bend 

District 

Attorney’s 

Office. 














